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I am opposed to the AT&T tower proposed for this site.  The entire surrounding area is predominately
residential.  A 55ft. cell tower would be unsightly in our neighborhood.  As I live directly across the street,
it would be in plain view from all my front windows.
I also would question what effect it may have on our property values.

Randal & Dabby Fontes

Merced, CA 95340

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Merced -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]




